Shalfleet Village Hall -Bookings' Report. for meeting on 9th September 2022.

Regulars.

Over the summer months some of our regulars have continued on and some have paused and are resuming in September.

The Mountbatten drop ins look likely to resume in September.

Jenny Andrews-Smith has booked an extra Yoga class on Friday evenings starting on 9th September.

The Shalfleet Craft Group is looking to restart and is likely to be on Monday mornings.

Wedding Hirers.

Our five wedding receptions this year have now completed. The latest one has generated another noise complaint from a local resident. Copy of email attached. We need to discuss at this meting and decide on our response.

Other Hirers.

There has been a couple of children's birthday parties and a funeral wake, and coming soon 90th and 100th birthday parties.

Church.

The choir have been meeting in the church over summer and will return to the Hall once the colder weather has settled in.

Jackie has booked the Hall for a West Wight Mission Community meeting on Thursday 27th October.

Outreach.

We welcome back Hilary's Lunch Club which restarts on Wednesday 21st September. It will be a monthly event, mostly on the third Wednesday apart from two lunches in December. There will be no charge for use of the Hall.

Tuesday Teas has carried on over the summer with between 10 and 15 people coming.

I attach;

Sat.-Sun. Bookings, Regulars Spreadsheet. Copy resident's email. Current Terms & Conditions v.17

Michael. 7th Sept.2022